Superintendent Leonard Whalen: Board Report for July 22, 2019
Items of involvement (not all-inclusive) since our June 20 Board Meeting:

Major items of interest since our last meeting:
- Summer has been busy but has gone smoothly
- All but 3 current open positions have been filled
- Our facilities are cleaning up nicely and our custodial crew is doing a super job, painting is completed on the Board office and is in progress in a few areas in our schools.

Wed. July 3rd: 	- Met with WKEC Director Dr. John Settle to discuss services provided by WKEC
Tue./Wed. July 9th-10th:	- Attended Persistence to Graduation Summit in Lexington with Mr. Marshall, Mrs. Merrill, and Mrs. James
Fri. July 12th:	- With Engineer Hamby, observed HS sidewalk cored for testing
Wed. – Fri. July 17th-19th:	- Attended annual Retreat and KASA Conference in Louisville with our Principal Leadership Group
 
On the radar for the coming month:
	- Continue to be active and accessible around our schools and community 
- Attend Rotary and Chamber Meetings and WKEC Co-op Meetings as scheduled
- Attend multiple after school and community activities
- Dawson Springs Community BBQ on the 26th 
- Sunday August 4th: Picnic for all Staff, Board and Families at 4H Camp here in Dawson Springs 2pm-5pm *Food and Drink provided; bring your fishing poles and bait if you want to fish; swimming, zip line and other fun activities also available… or just sit and listen to music. 
- August 8th, 9th and 12th are PD days 
- August 8th @ 6pm, Back to School Bash
- August 13th will be our Staff Opening Day (Lunch provided for all staff)
- Our first day for students is August 14th
[bookmark: _GoBack]
